WHAT IS A GFE AND WHY DO I NEED 1T7

Safety is our HIGHEST priority and performing a Good Faith Evaluation
(GFE) is BEST PRACTICE in the industry.

A GFE is important before receiving treatments like dermal fillers/toxin,
weight loss injections, or |V therapies for several reasons:

The GFE allows a licensed medical professional to assess your overall
health, medical history, and any potential contraindications that might
make the treatment unsafe.

For example, certain medications, underlying health conditions, or allergies
could pose risks during procedures. By conducting a GFE, the provider
ensures that treatment is both appropriate and safe.

Also, in many states, healthcare laws require a GFE before medical
treatments, particularly those involving injections. The evaluation helps
providers comply with regulations and protects both the client and the
provider legally.

The GFE is conducted annually, or more frequently if medically necessary,
and applies to all services offered. Each evaluation incurs an additional fee
of §35.

In summary, the GFE is a critical step that ensures treatments are
performed safely, ethically, and effectively while complying with legal
standards, providing the best possible outcome for our clients.



